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Update regarding staffing demographics data by discipline, certificated employees only. The
scope of this data should reflect the building student body. The Tech department is working with
Personnel to get this information to the Board as requested.

The new Principal is on board at Northeast School.
Permanent Assistant Principal for Hillside will be on the upcoming agenda for approval.

The Personnel Agenda will be coming to Board Members on Fridays to give Board members
time to review.

Mr. Cooper is meeting with recruiters and is accessing platforms to address teacher openings in
K-5 (8) and MHS (12). Elementary openings are being covered by long term subs; high school
with 6th period class coverage by teachers. The Personnel Director is working with the BA on
this issue. It was suggested that Personnel also participate with the Budget Committee.

Mr. Cooper continues to meet with MEA 2-3X weekly.

The next meeting of the Personnel Committee will be October 19th, at 5:00p.


